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Comments: I was deeply concerned to learn the details of the Tarleton Integrated Resource Project and its

impact on a true treasure of New Hampshire and the White Mountains.  I have been visiting Lake Tarleton for

over 20 years and have always felt it was a truly special place of serenity and conservation.  This summer I plan

to return with my young children for the very first time to share this place.  I am troubled by the thought that the

Project will forever ruin the beauty of Lake Tarleton and that my children and others will never again be able to

see its beauty in the same way as I have for 20 years.   From my visits to the area, I understood that this area

was given to the White Mountains National Forest so that it could be preserved and protected so that future

generations could enjoy its wilderness. I strongly believe that the area should be designated as a scenic area in

order not to betray the trust of those who worked so hard to preserve Lake Tarleton and so that myself, my

children as well as other families and their future generations can continue to enjoy this special place as it stands

today.

 

Thank you for your consideration, Nathan Marvelle

 

 


